

Michael J. Bobinsky Director

139-K-013

March 19, 2004

Bob Metcalf Mitchell & Associates The Staples School 70 Center Street Portland, Maine 04101

RE: Gendron Residence- 450 Baxter Boulevard

Dear Bob:

We have completed our review of the request to waive the height restriction on a proposed fence to be installed at the residence at 450 Baxter Boulevard property.

The Public Works Department's review focused on impacts to traffic/site obstruction and any impacts on easements or drainage. Following this review and staff input, I have concluded that there are no negative impacts with the installation of the fence given the height and location of the fence.

Should you have any questions or need further information, please call me at 874-8823.

Very Truly Yours,

Michael J. Bobinsky

Director of Public Works

Cc:

Marge Schmuckal, Zoning Administrator

Mike Nugent, Chief Inspector